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Cancellation notice for a negotiated procurement procedure

Subject: Cancellation of the procurement procedure Ref.: SRB/NEG/4/2016 -
PROVISION OF RECEPTION AND ANCILLIARY SERVICES

In accordance with the terms of the ex-ante publicity notice published on its website on
04/03/2016, the Single Resolution Board (hereinafter referred to as "SRB"} has decided not
to launch the aforementioned negotiated procedure.

Any complaint for maladministration may be lodged to the European Ombudsman within two
years of the date when you became aware of the facts on which the complaint is based (see
http://www.ombudsman.europa.eu).

We advise you to check the website of the SRB on a regular basis for future similar
procurement opportunities.
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